P.T.A Meeting 28th September 2023

Those who attended:-
Karen Mowbray - KM
Amanda Wilcox - AW
Kathryn Holcroft - KH
Lorna Porter - LP
Amanda Mier - AM
Holly Tinsley - HT
Laura Booth -LB

Apologies for absence were received from Kate Harney.
The meeting was opened at 5:45 by AW.

Tonight's agenda:-

Christmas fair

Wreath making

Halloween disco

Bonfire bingo
Jumble sale
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Christmas fair.

It was agreed that the fair will be held on Friday 1st December.

External stall Holders will be able to enter the school from 2.30pm to set up. The fair will run
between the hours of 3.30pm and 5.00pm.

AW will send out emails next week to previous stall owners, plus make some Christmas flyers.
KH said she would put some adverts on social media.

A school dress down day will be held on Friday 24th November in exchange for donations for
the tombola.

The decorated Christmas Jar deadline is Friday 10th November for the Christmas Jar stall.

It was agreed that another meeting will be held to organize the Christmas Fair.

Wreath making.

LB will run the wreath making class like last year. It was agreed that two classes of 25 people
will be held on Tuesday 5th December and Thursday 7th December.



It was also agreed to freeze the price to be the same as last year at £25 each. KH will find last
year's poster and amend where needed.

Halloween Disco.

It was agreed that the Halloween Disco will be held on Tuesday 31st October. The "Monster
Ball" will be held straight after school at 3.15pm until 4.30pm.

KM expressed concerns about it being a little overwhelming for nursery children, HT suggested
that it be open to all of the school but nursery parents must attend if their child is taking part.

It was agreed to be open for the whole school. AW suggested for parents to pay on parent pay.
Snacks were discussed and it was agreed on a sandwich/snack bag each.

HT offered to be the monster DJ. KM said the children would disco for half an hour followed by
a break and snack then resume with a few monster games followed by more disco music.

Bonfire Bingo

Bonfire bingo was put on hold due to the busy school schedule. It was agreed that another bingo
event should take place in the New Year.

Jumble Sale.

LB to have a chat with Alice Richards to discuss a joint Jumble Sale with the church.

AM suggested a children's seconds table top sale with each table being charged £10 - £15 each.
She also suggested holding the event in the hall on a Saturday when little saints takes place.
Further discussions to be held.

Actions

AW Christmas stall flyer and contact previous stall holders.
KH to advertise Christmas fair on social Media.

KH to amend Wreath making posters.

LB speak to Mrs Richards about the Jumble Sale.

Wish List

KM is going to ask the children what they would like to see at the school.
Also on the wish list are:-

I pads.

Pull out table for the school hall.



Other Business.

No other business.

The Meeting was closed at 6.30pm.

Next meeting to be arranged.



